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Ramagundam, 12th August, 2021 

Hon’ble Secretary, Department of Fertilizers, Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers, Shri 
Rajesh Kumar Chaturvedi visited RFCL Site on 12.08.2021 to review the urea 
production works at the plant. Shri. Rajesh Kumar Chaturvedi (IAS) was accompanied 
by Dr.S.Sangeeta Satyanarayana I.A.S, District collector & Magistrate, Peddapalli, Shri 
Nirlep Singh Rai, Director-RFCL, Shri Atul Jain, CEO-RFCL Shri V.K.Bangar, General 
Manager – Project Site (I/c) and other senior officers. 

 

  

 



As a part of the visit, Hon’ble Secretary visited the Main Control Room, bagging plant 

and fully automated truck loading facility etc., where the process of neem coated urea 

manufacturing was explained by the RFCL officials. Followed by the plant visit, a review 

meeting was chaired by Hon’ble Secretary, which was attended by RFCL and EIL 

officials, wherein the production status was appraised to the Hon’ble Secretary through 

presentation.  

    

The meeting was concluded by reiterating that RFCL would help in boosting indigenous 

urea production in the southern part of the country, thereby reducing urea imports and 

by also giving an impetus to the local farmers with timely supply of fertilizers as well as 

extension services.  

 


